
BRADLEYS BOTH 
 PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

Clerk of the Council: Margaret Smith,  

Telephone number 01535 959002 Mobile: 07505 142383 

Email: clerk@parishcouncil.bradleyvillage.org 

 

 

GOVERNMENT ADVICE ON COVID 19 RESTRICTIONS 
 

 

Bradleys Both Parish Council would like to update residents on the latest recommendations 

from the National Association of Local Councils on the issues surrounding the legal 

requirements of Parish Councils. 

 

Unfortunately there will be no Parish Meeting this year. The Village Hall is closed and social 

distancing would be difficult to enforce. 

 

However, monthly meetings of the Parish Council will continue via telephone conferencing. 

As a legal requirement, Parish Council meetings have to be open to the public and this can 

still happen.  Any resident wishing to access the Parish Council meeting should contact the 

Clerk no later than 4pm on Monday 20
th

 April to request access details.  

Access is by mobile or landline. 

 

For more details please email 

clerk@parishcouncil.bradleyvillage.org or  

telephone 07505 142383  
 

THE NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE HELD 

BY TELEPHONE CONFERENCING ON  

 

TUESDAY 21
st
 APRIL 2020 AT 7.30PM  

(Agenda will be published no later than 3 days before the meeting) 

 

 
PLEASE ALSO NOTE THAT THE REQUIREMENT FOR THE PUBLIC 

INSPECTION PERIOD OF THE ACCOUNTS WHICH IS NORMALLY 

THE FIRST 10 WORKINGS DAYS OF JULY HAS BEEN REMOVED 

AND THE PUBLIC INSPECTION MUST NOW COMMENCE ON OR 

BEFORE THE FIRST WORKING DAY OF SEPTEMBER 2020   

 

PLEASE FOLLOW GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES 

 

 STAY SAFE, STAY INSIDE, STAY WELL 
 

mailto:clerk@parishcouncil.bradleyvillage.org

